
 

 

 
 October 15, 2014 
 
Docket Nos. 03005215 License Nos. 29-00047-02 
 03005216 29-00047-06 
 04006377 SUB-348 
Control Nos. 584937 
 584938 
 584940 
 
John F. Hedderich, III 
Acting ARDEC Director 
Department of the Army 
Armament Research, Development and Engineering Center (ARDEC) 
Attn: RDAR-D, Building 93 
Picatinny Arsenal, NJ 07806-5000 
 
SUBJECT: DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY, ACCEPTANCE OF NOTIFICATION OF NEW  
  MANAGEMENT CONTACT, CONTROL NOS. 584937, 584938, 584940 
 
Dear Mr. Hedderich: 
 
This is in reference to your letter dated September 25, 2014, notifying the NRC that you are the 
Acting ARDEC Director and have relieved Barbara J. Machak as the management contact and 
licensee for the above licenses.  No further correspondence on this matter is required. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Elizabeth Ullrich 
 
Betsy Ullrich 
Senior Health Physicist 
Commercial, Industrial, R&D and Academic Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
 

cc: 
Richard W. Lamoreaux, Radiation Safety Officer 
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